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Hi Everyone,

Another fantastic week of learning. This week we have been improving our understanding 
(comprehension) of our reading and our own writ ing. We are working towards 
independence in our learning choices by f inding good spots in the room to do our work. We 
are making choices in what we are writ ing about and who we read with in our read to 
someone (R2S1) sessions.

In integrated studies we have been working on their self  portraits and making our glitter 
names in art. We have been asking question about the things we enjoy doing and 
interesting facts about us.

In Maths we have been working on place value 
and sorting and collating items.

The junior students have been counting and 
learning how to play board games. Have a 
game at home!

Miss Mi tchel l  has joined us in the 

classroom. Miss Mi tchel l  wi l l  be work ing 

Tuesday-Friday every week. Be sure to pop 

in and say hi  i f you are around.

We have had a few issues wi th our bore. We 

have been able to secure DET funding to 

refurbish/ replace the bore which wi l l  occur 

over the Apri l  school hol idays.

School ccounci l  looks to be on or around the 

7th of March.

Joe Sebire

Principal

From the Classroom...

Telephone: 5425 3155;         Facsimile: 5425 3264;                               

Email : redesdale.mia.mia.ps@edumail .vic.gov.au;  Website: www.redesmiaps.vic.edu.au 
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DA TES TO REM EM BER

 March

- 7th - School  Council  Meet ing 
5.30pm 

- 12th - Labour Day Publ ic Hol iday
- 20th -  29th Swimming Lessons
- 23rd - Heathcote Games - Dist rict  

School  Sports Day 
- 29th - Last  Day of  Term 1 .  School  

f inishes at  2.30pm

 Apri l

- 16th - First  Day of  Term 2
- 25th - ANZAC Day Publ ic Hol iday
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Thank you Redesdale Mia Mia Primary School for welcoming me into your 
beautiful school this week. I have thoroughly enjoyed my first week getting to 
know everyone. I can?t wait for all the learning we are going to do this year. ? 
Miss C.Mitchell



 Please help us to col lect  vouchers for sports gear.  Every t ime you spend more 
than $10 at  Coles, ask for the Sports for Schools vouchers.  You can place the 

vouchers into our school  box at  Coles, Woodend, send to school  with your 
student / s or place in the box in the school  foyer.




